
AAUW  of  SONORA  

FY 2020-21 Membership Dues and Donations 

Important:  We are using the Membership Payment Program (MPP) at 

National 

On May 1st members will receive an invoice initiated by our Membership 

Treasurer and sent by National to the member's email.   Members without a valid 

email are receiving their invoice in this Newsletter.   The invoice will have a link to 

National to renew and pay online. Please wait to receive the invoice before 

paying dues.  Members who do not want to pay online may still send a check  to 

our Membership Treasurer.  Dues are: 

Association……………………………………National:  *$59.00  

 Division……………………………………………..State:   20.00   

Branch……………………………………………………...:    * 16.00 

Total Dues.……………………………………………….:     $95.00 

*$16 Branch dues plus $56 of your National dues are tax deductible:  $72 total 
Please contact Membership Treasurer if you need confidential help in paying 

dues. 

Please renew no later than June 1, 2019......You Are Past Due:  July 1, 
2019 

Remember, Branch donations help to defray our branch operating costs and 
support scholarships for our members.  So, if you can help in any amount, follow 
instructions below: 

If paying online, please send a separate check for Branch donation  

If not paying online, please add your Branch donation to Total Dues above 

and send to:    

      AAUW of SONORA 
      Membership Treasurer 
      10331 Slate Rim Rd. 
      Sonora, CA  95370-3903 
 



PS...most of the information above will appear in the MPP generated invoice and 
the many members who paid online the last 2 years thought it was great! and 
easy! 

Directory Changes 

Use the following for CHANGES in directory information - both those paying 

online and those sending payments.  When returned to Treasurer she will assure 

info gets to Membership VP.  

Name______________________________________________________________
__________ 
Address____________________________________________________________
__________ 
Phone_________________ Cell (0pt)_________________    
email________________________ 
Spouse/Partner_______________________________ 
 

All members who have paid dues by June 1st will be placed in a drawing to receive free dues 
next year. 

 


